
Dear 3 Oak and 3 Ash, 

 

As always, it was lovely to hear from so many of you 

and to see how you celebrated VE Day.  

The Year 3 Unit - Trolls has been uploaded again for this 

week. For the week beginning 18th May, have a go at 

completing the tasks on pages 12 and 13.   

For White Rose maths this week, please see the attached 

files under this week’s folder on the website – the video 

links are attached as well as the corresponding activity 

sheet for each session.  

I have added some of the Oak Academy activities again 

– I wonder who will become a pro at beat boxing by the 

end of the week?!   

Have a great week and we look forward to hearing from 

you all again. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Dakers and Miss Baillie  


